
Pacing 

Thorough attention paid to 
required texts 

 
Achieved a great sense 

of flow in discussion and 
throughout activities. 

Visual and Extra-
Curricular Aids 

Thought-provoking 
video/images/audio/ 

additional texts. 

Well-executed and 
supplemental. 

Revisited throughout 
discussion. 

Moderating 

Excellent job asking 
thoughtful, open-ended 

questions. 

Successfully engaged each 
group in discussion and 

in-class activities. 

Conduct 

Professional and  
engaging. 

Loud and clear  
delivery. 

Honored all differing 
opinions gracefully. 

Content 

Deep and nuanced 
understanding of 

required texts. 

Excellent variation of in-class 
activities and discussion 

questions. 

Creative and innovative 
approach. 

Team-Effort 

Each team-member 
contributed 

substantially to class 
instruction. 

Good attention paid to 
required texts 

Achieved a good sense of 
flow in discussion and 
throughout activities. 

Good 
video/images/audio/ad

ditional texts. 

Supplemental but not 
exactly related to the 
questions explored. 

Good job asking open-
ended questions with 

some closed questions. 

Engaged most groups in 
discussion and in-class 

activities. 

Above average and  
engaging at times. 

Mostly loud and clear. 

Good job honoring differing 
opinions and furthering 

discussion. 

Good understanding of 
required text. 

Good variation of in-class 
activities and discussion 

questions. 

Standard approach. 

All members but one 
contributed to the 

teaching of the lesson. 

One text dominated 
discussion and activities 

at the expense of the 
others. 

Class-time and activities did 
not meld well. 

Awkward environment with 
long pauses. 

OK 
video/images/audio/ad

ditional 
texts.Supplemental but 

tangential, pulling 
classroom attention 

away from the 
questions at hand. 

Did most of the  
talking. 

Asked mostly closed 
questions. 

Engaged only one or two 
groups in discussion 

and in-class activities. 

Average, typical of university 
student. 

Quiet and unclear. 

Punitive approach to 
differing opinions. 

Satisfactory understanding 
of required text. 

Little variation of in-class 
activities and discussion 

questions. 

Standard approach. 

All members but two 
contributed to the 

teaching of the lesson. 

One text dominated 
discussion or no texts 

used. 

Class-time wasted. 

Clearly unprepared. 

 

 

No visual and extra-
curricular aids. 

Did all of the talking. 

Engaged only one or two 
groups in discussion 

and in-class activities. 

 

Immature conduct 

 

Clearly unprepared. 

More than two members did 
not contribute to the 

teaching of the lesson. 

Group Members:_________________________________________________________________________ 


